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Roys Congratulates Senator-Elect  
Caleb Frostman 

 
MADISON, WI -- Democratic gubernatorial candidate Kelda Roys released the 
following statement of congratulations after Caleb Frostman was declared the 
winner of the Senate District One Special Election:  
 
“Congratulations to Caleb Frostman on his election to the Wisconsin State Senate. 
This is a tremendous victory for Caleb, as well as the people of Wisconsin, who will 
now have another strong voice fighting on their behalf in their State Senate.” 
 
“Frostman won because he ran on opportunity, supporting small business owners, 
and creating economic equality. Wisconsinites are tired of seeing only the wealthiest 
have a shot at success. Caleb’s election proves that the people of Wisconsin are 
ready for change.”  
 
“Our party continues to triumph despite the opposition’s anger and massive dark 
money spending. I have no doubt that this trend will continue in November, and I 
look forward to seeing Wisconsin become a state of opportunity and fairness once 
more.”  
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